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Comments: I support the use of fixed of pins and fixed anchors. I am always surprised, after having worked for

the forest service and hold a degree in forestry from the best forestry school in the country, that stuff like this

happens. This seems to be a way for the forest service to overstep their bounds and try to prohibit yet another

reasonable activity because they dont want to deal with it or champion it under some non existent archeological

thing after already saying that it is clear and signed the documents. Do the right thing here and keep allowing

fixed anchors and fixed pins in wilderness. All examples of this nearly shut down climbing ie superstition

wilderness etc. 


